
 
 

 

Family Weekly Memo- Sept. 9-13, 2024 
 
Wow! We had a great first week back.  We honestly had more tears at home time when it was time to leave 
than we’ve had a drop off time.  It was so great to see all our returning students and start to get to know our 
new ones.   
 
Your child(ren) should have come home on Friday with 2 packages of forms.  The first is a package full of pages 
that need to be completed and returned to the school.  You can put all of your children’s names on the forms.  
You do not need to complete one for each child.   
 
The second is the School Handbook and Code of Conduct.  Please go over it with your child and sign/return the 
back page.   
 
Mrs. Movold, our amazing secretary, calls home when a student is absent, and we have not been notified 
ahead of time.  If your child is going to be away from school, please call and leave a message at 250-788-2531.   
 
Our 3 oldest classes have field trips scheduled for Gwillim Lake.  Parent volunteers are needed to make these 
trips happen.  Many of you still have valid Criminal Record checks on file and will just need to fill out a 
Volunteer Package for this year.  Let me know if you’d like a Criminal Record Check form or Volunteer Package 
sent home.  For our new parents, you will need these forms completed if you’d like to attend any of your child’s 
field trips so it would be a good idea to get them done now. 
 
We will have our first Pizza Sale on Monday.  Pizza is $3.00 per slice and the choices are pepperoni or cheese.  
The pizza comes from 7-11.  All orders need to be in by 10:00 at the very latest as that is when we call in the 
numbers.  Funds for pizza can be e-transferred to dtms@sd59.bc.ca  In the memo box please write the 
students name and details of the order (what kind and how many).   
 
Mark your calendars…our first PAC meeting will be Tuesday Sept. 17th at 6:00 in the school kitchen.  We will be 
having a Meet the Teacher night on Sept. 24th from 5-7 pm.  More details will follow.   
 
This week: 
 
Monday Sept. 9th  Pizza Sale 
 
Wednesday Sept. 11th  Mrs. Lukey’s class to Gwillim 
 
Thursday Sept. 12th  Mrs. Dixie’s class to Gwillim 
 
Friday Sept. 13th  Mrs. Vijay’s class to Gwillim 
 
Saturday Sept. 14th  Harvest Fest (downtown Chetwynd) 
Our school hosts Chicken Poop Bingo where the winner gets $500.00, and the school gets $500.00. Please 
come down and buy a square.  We are usually sold out by 1:00.  Squares are $10.00 and all proceeds to 
towards school field trips.   
What exactly is chicken poop bingo??  We have a chicken turned loose on a large bingo card and wherever it 
decides to poop, that person wins!  It’s really lots of fun. 
 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Sept. 16   Fire Drill 11:30 
Sept. 17   PAC Meeting 6:00 
Sept. 23   Lockdown Drill 11:30 
Sept. 24   Meet the Teacher Night 5:00-7:00 
Sept. 30   NO SCHOOL- National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
 
 
Mrs. Bougerolle 
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